
 

Holy Rosary School 
 Kindergarten Enrollment 

Applications available online or in the school 
office starting January 2nd! 

As part of Catholic Schools Week, Holy Rosary School will hold its school-wide Open 
House Sunday, January 27th following the 9:30am Mass. Tours will be given by our 
8th grade students and allow you an opportunity to visit the classrooms and meet 
teachers & staff. 

 
Application & Fee are due to the school’s main office by Friday, February 1st. 

Kimberly  Tish,  Regis trar  kt ish@holyrosaryws.org www.holyrosaryws.org 


